March 16-18, 2014 Diversity Workshop: “Diversifying Math: Increasing the number of successful
students from traditionally underrepresented groups in CU Boulder’'s Mathematics Ph.D. program”. This
workshop is organized by the Department of Mathematics Diversity Committee. External visitors
include Dr. Philip Kutzko (University of lowa), Dr. Ruth Haas (Smith College), Dr. Aloysius Helminck
(North Carolina State University) and Dr. Paulette Willis (Reasoning Mind, Inc., Houston, TX). The
visitors will meet with faculty and students throughout the workshop period, and will hold a panel
discussion on Monday March 17 in Math 350 3:30-5:30 p.m. entitled “Increasing the representation of
successful students traditionally underrepresented groups in mathematics Ph.D. programs in the US”.

This workshop is sponsored by the Department of Mathematics and the Office of Academic Affairs of the
University of Colorado.



